
Comment for planning application 22/02866/OUT
Application Number 22/02866/OUT

Location Land East Of Ploughley Road Ambrosden

Proposal OUTLINE planning application for up to 120 dwellings, vehicular and pedestrian access off
Ploughley Road, new pedestrian access to West Hawthorn Road, surface water drainage, foul
water drainage, landscaping, public open space, biodiversity and associated infrastructure.
Access off Ploughley Road is not reserved for future consideration

Case Officer  
 

Organisation
Name Heidi Owen

Address 23 Briar Furlong,Ambrosden,Bicester,OX25 2AD

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments I would like to strongly object to this application. Ambrosden is already heavily populated 
and does 
not have the infrastructure or amenities to support current resident numbers.  
 
The traffic through the village causes problems now let alone adding more housing. Thought 
also needs to be given to school places for children. Our village school can't cope and the 
schools in Bicester are over subscribed. This point is also echoed for GPS and Dentists. You 
may think that new residents to Ambrosden can just use these services in Bicester.  Wrong!! 
Bicester is too large and does not have the infrastructure to cope with the current 
population. 
 
I would also like to say thay I want to live in a village and not be joined to Bicester. Our 
village is already so large that we are loosing our village community spirit.  
 
I feel that building work in Ambrosden is not due to fulfilling housing needs but is purley for 
profit. I find this unacceptable.  I feel that if further housing must be added to our village 
then there must be some real thought on infrastructure, traffic and proper provision of 
amenities for our village. 
We have enough children's parks and the odd green area and adding these things to new 
build developments to sweeten the deal no longer holds weight. 
 
Please stop destroying our village and countryside. Surveys are one thing, but to have a real 
idea of the consequences of new developments you must have actual knowledge and 
experience of the local area. Truley consider the realities of day to day living in that area to 
understand the impact that so many houses and extra residents will have. Please, please 
stop building just to make profit and consider the damage these extra developments make 
to our village and our communities.
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